
Join us for a special film screening of Normal Isn't Real to

     Celebrate Neurodiversity!
October 17th 6-8 p.m. Ripich Commons 1st Floor

Biddeford campus screening of the film
Normal Isn't Real + Panel Discussion

October 18th 6-8 p.m. CHP Lecture Hall
Portland campus & livestreamed online screening

of Normal Isn't Real + Panel Discussion
Reception follows in the Proctor Pavillion

Portland campus event open to the public

Normal Isn't Real  features the stories of four young adults with Learning Disabilities/ADHD sharing their journeys to success 
in work and school and the strategies they use to manage their challenges. The screening will be followed by a panel 
discussion of neurodiversity and learning. The panel, which will include the filmmaker, Krys Kornmeier, will be focused on 
personal stories of resilience and success with learning disabilities and ADHD.
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